TUKWILA METROPOLITAN PARK DISTRICT
NOTICE OF ANNUAL RETREAT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tukwila Metropolitan Park District Board of
Commissioners will hold an annual retreat March 30, 2013, beginning at 9:00 a.m. and ending at
5:00 p.m.

The retreat will take place at the Tukwila School District Administration building, 4640 South
144™ Street, Tukwila, WA 98168. Topics of discussion will include, and not limited to: the
Tukwila Metropolitan Park District’s Vision, Goals, Objectives, Role, and Operational Contracts.

No official action will be taken.

Christy O’Flaherty, MMC
City Clerk

This 1s a 24-hour notice and is not required by law to be published.
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